
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Under the usual circumstances, you would have been invited to attend the Y6 

Parents/Carers Open Evening in July, but unfortunately due to the current 

climate that is not possible this year. 

We do not want you to miss the opportunity to have your queries or concerns 

answered before September. 

We are launching a Virtual Q+A session to answer your 

transition questions. 

How will it work? 

 E-mail your question to enquiries@st-anthonys-academy.com by Friday 2nd 

July. Please address the e-mail to Mrs McGann. 

 Mrs McGann will answer your questions via video recording, which will be 

launched to our Y6 Transition webpage shortly after the deadline. Here is a 

link to the webpage - https://st-anthonys-academy.com/parents/y6-7-

transition-arrangements-2021/ 

We hope that the Virtual Q+A video will help settle any new school nerves for 

pupils as well as parents and carers. We look forward to hearing from you and 

welcome any queries you or your daughter may have. 

 

mailto:enquiries@st-anthonys-academy.com
https://st-anthonys-academy.com/parents/y6-7-transition-arrangements-2021/
https://st-anthonys-academy.com/parents/y6-7-transition-arrangements-2021/

